OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, STEWART SCIENCE COLLEGE, CUTTACK

NOTICE Date : 07.10.2017

The students who are interested to participate in Inter-Class Foot Ball
Tournament (Men) to be held at College Ground on 10.10.17 & 11.10.17 ( Tuesday &
Wednesday )are hereby informed to give their feam player list to Mr. Samaresh

Das, P.E.Ta positively by 09.10.2017.
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